
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 12:59 
Subject: LICA: Volunteers Needed for the Community Garden 
  

Hello LICA Members, 
  
LICA is looking for a volunteer(s) with a truck/trailer to help load donated mulch for our 
trees, since it is forecasting to be a pretty dry summer.  
 
If we can find someone, or a few, that would be willing to lend us a hand getting it to the 
garden, we are sure it will not take long to get a few wheelbarrow loads placed 
throughout the garden! 
 
If you are able to help us out, please let us know at 780-812-2182 or email us at 
lica2@lica.ca 
  
Thank you all so much for your continued support of LICA! 
  
  
Eveline Hartog 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
PO Box 8237 
5107W – 50 Street 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812 – 2182 
  
www.lica.ca 

      

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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